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New Cleveland Council 215 recently met to celebrate 70th 
and 90th birthdays as well as 50th anniversaries of members. 
The evening started with Mass and then members enjoyed a 
delicious potluck supper. Members celebrating were: Mary 
Ann Deitering her 90th Birthday, Cindy and Barb Niese their 
70th Birthdays this year and Margie Brown 50 years of 
marriage. Each of the members was presented a gift from the 
council. Morgan Verhoff was the council's 2025 scholarship 
recipient.

Members were reminded of the July 20th CLC barbecue. 
Mary Ann Deitering was the 50/50 winner. Everyone was 
thanked for attending. Bingo was played to end the evening. 

                 Let’s Celebrate! Mother’s Day with Council #84

In honor of all the mothers, 25 members enjoyed a delicious 
pot luck meal, crowning of Our Mother Mary along with
entertainment provided by the Wehri sisters.

Special gifts were received from the family of 
Dave Kroegerin, in his memory. These gifts will hang in the 
CFO hall in Landeck. 



From the CLC Board of Directors 
and Home Office Staff. 
Wishing all the fathers out there, 

Ladies Day Out With Council #86

Fairy Wagner, President; fwagner@theclc.org
Lydia Rall, Vice-President; lrall@theclc.org 

Charisse Shick, Secretary; cshick@theclc.org
Lucy Vanderhoff, Director; lvanderhoff@theclc.org 

Carol Bockrath, Director; cbockrath@theclc.org
Linda Petersen, Director; lpetersen@theclc.org 

Melissa Niese, Director; mniese@theclc.org

                  
                  We are here when you need us!

                                                                                            PRAYER REQUESTS
Members share in the spiritual benefits of being enrolled in
a perpetual membership with the Sisters of Notre Dame. If
you need a special prayer, individual requests can be sent
directly to Sister Deb by sending an email to
dwischmeyer@sndusa.org. Local councils have annual
Masses for their living and deceased members. If requested,
CLC council members will offer prayers at a member's
funeral services. Even in death, CLC supports and honors 
our members

Enjoy Your 
Summer!

Upper Sandusky council 86 joined together for their May 
women's night out. The ladies met in the lower level of Our 
Lady of Consolation Basilica in Carey for a tour given by 
Pastor Father Tom Merrill. Father Tom talked about the 
many miracles associated with Our Lady of Consolation 
and the history of the Basilica. Father also pointed out the 
many statues of the Saints and the different altars in the 
lower level. 

The 150th anniversary of the Basilica will be celebrated on 
May 24 with a re-creation of the 1875 procession from 
Frenchtown to the Basilica. All were invited to attend the 
procession at noon and the devotions to be held at 8.
After the tour members gathered at Sandy Bob's for a meal.


